

9th September 2019

Dear Parent/Carer

## THIRSK SCHOOL & SIXTH FORM COLLEGE YEAR 6 PARENTS EVENING

Now that your child is in Year 6 and you have received a letter from the Education Authority, we know you will be thinking about the transfer to Secondary School.

At Thirsk School & Sixth Form College we believe that education is a partnership and that it is vital that home and school work together.

You are, therefore, invited to our Open Evening on Wednesday 2<sup>nd</sup> October 2019. During the evening you will be able to learn something of our philosophy, meet the teaching staff and look around the different departments. Naturally, your son/daughter is invited to come along with you. The evening will begin at 5pm. There will be two talks in the hall, one at 5.15pm and one at 6.15pm. Parents are free to choose which talk they attend.

We feel it is important that, in addition to this, you have the opportunity to visit the school during an ordinary working day and therefore Ms Marston (Head of Lower School) will be conducting tours of the school during September and October. If you would like to attend such a tour please telephone the school to make an appointment and again, please feel free to bring your son/daughter with you.

We look forward to hearing from you.

Yours faithfully

Miss E Lambden

E hambden

Headteacher

Mount

Ms J Marston

Head of Lower School